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Pray BFF Letter #267 

October 31, 2015 

To the World!
Dear Prayer Partners,  

“Go therefore and make disciples of all the nations” (Mat 
28:19) holds a direct challenge for BFF. Since 2004 the 
Lord has been sending Paul overseas at least twice a year to 
provide pastor training seminars and to have resources 
translated for the nations. The first step is to create quality 
Christian training resources in English. God has graciously 
aided us with that. The second step, to create resources in 
other languages is costly and difficult. God, however, has 
accomplished this very thing over the years with very little 
financial and human input. For example, Paul traveled to 
Burma (Myanmar), India and Taiwan this year. 

Going International! 
The graphic on the upper right highlights the largest language groups around the world where BFF has Christian 
training resources (pink areas).  BFF has more Christian training resources in minor languages but that is another 1

letter. It  is encouraging to note  that on the  last trip to India, BFF gained about 30 new Christian life audio/videos 
translated into Hindi. The topics were: Genesis, Ephesians, The Godly Man, and Becoming an Overcomer (D2). 
This is God’s grace, but does require a lot of technological finesse behind the scenes. The audios, videos, slides and 
handouts are now completed but still waiting for the new web page design to post them individually on Hindi 
pages. Pray for this. (The old web page format would require an intense amount of effort to do this.) 

Remarkably, The Life Core has been translated into Hindi. There is still much work to do to get the many pages  or  
Hindi resources into searchable web pages and to get it into print (now only in pdf ). 

 http://www.scmp.com/infographics/article/1810040/infographic-world-languages1
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Don’t Forget Me! 
But with 7.2 trillion people now in the world, BFF has a long way to go. You can notice how many large linguistic 
groups we have not even begun to scratch the surface of. All need good Christian training resources. Pray that 
God would open doors to other larger nations–like Brazil, Japan, Indonesia, Russia, etc. Also, I have been working 
with Chinese 35+ years and have a burden that more of our resources would be translated into Chinese. Pray with 
us that God would open doors, for Satan stands opposed to these very things. 

Praise! 
• God has been giving much grace for our Sunday Training class on Revelation. They have proven to 

be the most difficult studies I have ever done. Thank Him for strength and wisdom. 
• Ten+ rough draft handouts are completed for the upcoming course 

on the Holy Spirit. About 6 left to go. 
• The Gospel message on John 8:12, Fascination with Light, to Indian 

students last Saturday went well, but a conflict of schedules reduced 
the number  present to about 25. 

• Thank the Lord for increased BFF donations and some help with 
our children in college! 

• A box of paperbacks of  The Bible Teaching Commentary on Romans arrived yesterday!  
• Our family is healthy and doing well.  
• Very thankful that I have been able to add numerous articles over the last several weeks, as well as 

create many new web pages and upgrade our BFF Facebook page (Been there lately?). 

Pray! 
• Preaching Sunday (Nov 1) on the “The Fight for Faithfulness” from the church at Pergamum 

(Rev 2). This study has been so difficult and deep, being totally oblivious to the many historical 
and biblical resources on Pergamum and the martyr Antipas.  

• May God open doors to reach an increased number of larger nations with BFF teaching 
resources. Pray for guidance on where to go for the next short term missions for the next two 
years. 

• Pray for focus for the editors working on two of my books before final publishing. It would be 
great to have them published by the end of the year. (They are larger books!) 

• The studies and teaching lessons for the last chapters of Revelation continue to the last day of 
December! Rightfully dividing each lesson holds enormous challenges for our teaching team. 

• Paul is developing and leading Bible studies for our married family small group. 
• Although the old website is on the new server, we have the huge challenge of developing a new 

web design and then transferring  the thousands of web pages. 

Thanks so much for your prayers!   
Paul 

Rev. Paul J. Bucknell, President, Author and Instructor  
Biblical Foundations for Freedom 

Email: pb@foundationsforfreedom.net  
Phone: (+1) 412-398-4559 (Mobile/txt)  
3276 Bainton St, Pittsburgh, PA 15212 USA
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BFF is an official 501(c)(3) nonprofit religious 
organization and able to offer tax deductible receipts for 
contributions in the United States. You can make 
donations via your bank by going to “Pay Bills” on your 
online account. Just type in BFF and our address and a 
check will be sent for the amount you desire. No extra 
fees deducted, not even a stamp needed!


